
Annex F – Objection from Cllr Mrs Hamilton 

 

From: Dee Hamilton  

Sent: 03 October 2017 23:51 
To: Michael Skinner; Traffic Manager; Charlie Fletcher; Development Control; Environmental Health; 

'TVP Licensing' 
Cc: Laura Driscoll; Niamh Kelly; Steve Loudoun 

Subject: RE: New Street trader application 

 
Hi  

 

I confirm I agree with Cllr Skinner on this matter and have my concerns ,  

Best wishes 

Cllr Dee Hamilton 

Wildridings and Central  
 


